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Hans’ Bier Haus Hosts Fundraiser for Hospitalized Motorcycle Accident Victim


HOUSTON, Texas (Apr. 16, 2010) – Hans’ Bier Haus is hosting a fundraiser on Sunday, April 25th, 2010 from 4pm- 8pm to benefit a Houstonian recently hospitalized following a motorcycle accident. Skip Bradley, age 53, was critically injured during a practice session on March 1st, 2010 at the Daytona International Speedway in Daytona, Florida. The fundraiser is organized by Bill Cave, co-owner of Han’s Bier Haus and fellow motorcycle enthusiast. “I’ve known Skip and his wife for more than ten years, and rode in various motorcycle circuits with him - he is well liked by everyone fortunate enough to know him. I want to do everything I can to assist the Bradley family during this difficult time,” says Cave.                                                                                                                            
Bradley suffered traumatic brain injury with a skull fracture, punctured his left lung, and later underwent a tracheotomy to assist his breathing. He was initially hospitalized in the Halifax Health surgical ICU in Daytona, Florida, where he experienced numerous episodes of pneumonia and emergency surgery for bowel repair. Bradley was transferred via air ambulance to St. Luke’s neurological ICU in Houston, Texas on April 8th, 2010.  Once he is stabilized, Bradley will be admitted to the Texas Institute for Recovery and Rehabilitation. 


Skip Bradley is self employed in industrial machinery sales and hobbies include wood working, motorcycle touring and road racing. He is an active member of the American Historic Racing Motorcycle Association, Machinery Dealers National Association, and Association of Machinery and Equipment Appraisers. His wife Jan is a Nurse Manager for a neurologist group in the Texas Medical Center. The Bradley’s are actively involved in Fair Haven United Methodist Church in Spring Branch, Texas and completed numerous  mission trips throughout the United States and South America. The Bradleys have four children - two biological girls and two adopted girls. 


For more information regarding the Skip Bradley fundraiser, please contact David Rosen at 832/661-7960 or Laura Bobrick at 832/978-5735 

More about Han’s Bier Haus
Hans’ Bier Haus has been owned and operated by Paul Kellogg and Bill Cave since April 2005. Their vision was to create a relaxing atmosphere near the Rice Village for local residents to enjoy light, adult beverages. Han’s Bier Haus is one of the few places in Houston featuring a bocce ball (lawn bowling) court. The Bier Haus offers over 40 beers on tap, both imported and domestic. Paul Kellogg and Bill Cave are committed philanthropists and Hans’ Bier Haus has sponsored numerous fundraising events for charitable and non-profit organizations including the Sunshine Kids, the American Red Cross, Trees for Houston, and St. Jude Research Hospital, in addition to supporting their respective alma maters - Rice University and the University of Houston.
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